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Dear parent/guardian 

Your child’s school/college is participating in a research project about mathematics education in 

secondary schools and sixth form colleges. The research involves teachers, students and 

parents/guardians. We want to know what you think about your child’s maths learning. Please 

complete this 5-minute survey. Your answers will not be shared with your child or their 

school/college. 

Year 12 A level maths students will be asked to complete a short online survey of multiple-

choice questions about their experiences of learning maths. This will take place in one of their 

maths lessons. More information is available on our website in the parent information sheet. 

Y12 college. Your child will choose whether to complete the survey or not. If you do not feel 

your child is able to make this decision for themselves, then you can notify us of this. 

We will securely store survey data and will destroy it when it is no longer needed. If you have 

any questions about the research, then please telephone or email us.  

Thank you for your time.   

Yours sincerely, 

 

Professor Andrew Noyes 
Director, Observatory for Mathematical Education 

 

http://www.nottingham.ac.uk/observatory
https://nottingham.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_87ZJxX7UCn1ENpQ
https://www.nottingham.ac.uk/observatory/documents/parent-information-sheet-students-y12-college.pdf

